

## The See-Way Journal of the Rotary Club of Erie, Pennsylvania



Club 91, Organized in 1913

District 7280

June 15, 2016

Vol. 2016

No. 23

### DENNIS LAGAN

The World Through Private Eyes



### "Private eyes, they're watching you, they see your every move"

(Daryl Hall and John Oates)

From Sam Spade to Jim Rockford to Remington Steele,
America has held a decades-long fascination with the
world of the private investigator. Now, thanks to member
Dennis Lagan, much of what you thought you knew about
the glamorous life of the "P.I." through TV and movies,
will be revealed as a far cry from modern reality.

Using lively recollections and anecdotes from his 16 years as a licensed private investigator, Dennis will entertain, inform and certainly enlighten you about this fascinating profession.

LOCAL WEBSITE: ERIEROTARY.ORG

#### **Supporting Cast:**

Presiding: Melanie Titzel

Greeter: Lisa Anderson

**Invocation:** Mike Malthaner

Pianist: Bruce Gingrich

Song Leader: Tom Tupitza

Sgt at Arms: Brenda Bennett

Speaker Intro: Robert Nelson

#### **Program Schedule**

12:00 pm

Sheraton Erie Bayfront Hotel, 2nd Fl Parking is free in the Parking Garage!

**June 22:** 

**Gary Lee**Summer Jobs and More

**June 29:** 

No Meeting
Changing of the Guard

**DISTRICT SITE: ROTARYDISTRICT7280.ORG** 





#### Do you want to bring a guest to the Rotary meeting?



Contact Gary Flick the Monday before for ample seating 814.454.3737



### Dick Deluca is now home!

Please keep him in your thoughts and prayers

## WOULD YOU LIKE TO SHOWCASE YOUR BUSINESS??

Now accepting ads for the Rotary Newsletter!

**Contact Lisa Watkins for more information!** 

Rates per month \$30.00 1/8 page \$60.00 1/4 page

# HOLD THE DATE! Brenda Bennett and Laurie Root

**WILL BE** 

**CELEBRITY BARTENDERS**BARTENDING FROM 6-6:30 PM

details are:

FRIDAY, JUNE 10TH
SUPPORTING THE SEMPER FI & AMERICA'S FUNDS
BULLFROG BAR - 3866 PEACH STREET

If you cannot attend, please consider supporting by contacting Laurie Root at Laurie@unitedway.org

#### - ROTARY PICNIC PICTURES -

Did you take some good ones? We would love to post them in the newsletter!

Please email Lisa Watkins any pictures you took at the annual Rotary picnic

<u>Lisa@kimkopy.com</u>



